
1

Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: John Slade <john.jarvis.slade@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2022 2:22 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 1005 Conway St
Attachments: 20210917_161150.jpg

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Here is a photo from the contractor of that corner taken September 17th 2021 after the wood was repaired and before 
the paint was done.  
 
On Thu, Jun 30, 2022 at 12:46 PM John Slade <john.jarvis.slade@gmail.com> wrote: 
Thank you. Those photos were taken last fall; did he provide a date stamp for them? The repairs of that section were 
done in early November 2021. Can you provide me with the actual photos instead of a PDF of them?  
 
I've enclosed the photo of that same corner of the house date stamped 6/25/22. This was in the packet that I dropped 
off. I have two photos that the contractor texted me of that repair in progress, and am going to see if I can get the 
originals with the datestamp on them. (The date is not on the photo, it is listed in the properties of the photo). 
 
John Slade 
 
 
On Thu, Jun 30, 2022 at 9:45 AM Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Hello John and Wendy Slade, 

I have asked Mr. James Thomas for current photos. Here attached are what he sent me for your hearing on July 
12.  

  

Mai Vang 

Pronouns:  She/Her 
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